
 

 

 

 

 

 

HARVEST COLLECTION 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Next Tuesday, 10th October we will welcome Joseph from Gateway Church to lead a 
Harvest Assembly in school. In conjunction with this assembly, and in partnership with 
our local churches/food bank, we are able to distribute donated goods to those in need 
this Harvest time and we would therefore be really grateful for any contributions that 
you could send in. We would ask for tinned items/dry goods rather than fresh produce. If 
you are able to donate we would be happy to receive your items 
on either Monday 9th October or Tuesday 10th October.  
 
Many thanks in anticipation of your ongoing support.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Sanderson 
  
 

 

 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 

 

 

http://www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk/

